
On a pilot basis, we have installed onboard cameras in some 
of our cars. So we’ve fitted some of our road patrol and 

foreman vehicles and truck mounted attenuators (TMA) with 
driving recorders at the front and rear—to protect everyone.

Since 1 September 2022

• Our colleagues have been involved
in 43 accidents

• 9 of our colleagues were hospitalised
• More than 40 of our vehicles were damaged 

or disabled

Because of the high number of injuries and property 
damage, we decided to install cameras to protect our 

colleagues and vehicles.

We expect this to improve road safety and morals. We hope 
the fact that we make recordings from our cars will bring 

increased safety for our sta�. This way we protect our 
colleagues’ life and safety and the integrity of our vehicles.

In response to what we experienced on our domestic 
controlled-access highways, we launched a new video 
series in 2023 called GET THE SHOW ON THE ROAD!, 

which will continue in 2024. Littering, wreck derby, 
inattention, impatience, rest stop theft...

All about transport culture with Péter Janklovics, Péter 
Elek, Attila Csenki, and Ádám Török.

We have joined our forces with the National Accident Prevention 
Committee and HUMDA Hungarian Mobility Development 
Agency Zrt. to promote unique child-centred educational 

experiences and road safety.

This exciting collaboration aims to teach children the basics of 
safe driving in a playful environment from a young age, helping 
to ensure that future generations will be responsible road users.
Safe roads are the basis for safe transport. The MKIF Stand is a 

fun and educational adventure for 3-12-year-olds, where children 
can not only learn about the work of our Engineering Agencies, 

road maintenance and closures but also become responsible and 
aware young road users thanks to the road safety quiz.

ONBOARD CAMERAS
HAVE BEEN INSTALLED IN OUR CARS

GET THE SHOW ON THE ROAD

MINIPOLIS



Our BE SAFE video series focuses on the most critical 
issues of safe motorway driving.

 
The expert of our regular series is driving instructor 

Zoltán Tóth.

The topics covered in the series to date have included: 
following distance, keeping to the right, accidents, 

acceleration and deceleration lanes, seat belt use, seat 
adjustment, child seat use, poor visibility and road 

conditions.

Not only the safety of our employees but also the 
safety of road users is of paramount importance to 

our company, so in this series, we draw your attention 
to situations that can prevent many accidents.

BE SAFE VLOG

MKIF Plc.’s road safety and
transport culture campaigns

WE ARE ON TRACK.
TOGETHER, WITH YOU.


